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Lissett Nelson 
Education 
Campus Mail 

Dear Lissett: 

association of university and college employees 

February 2, 1982 

I recently received a memo from Bonnie L. Mayer currently 
working in Stenographi'c Services. Ms. Mayer indicated that she had not 
been contacted oy her shop steward, nor did she receive an employee orientation -
she started working on January 4, 1982. 

I would appreciate it if you approach Bonnie Mayer, introduce 
yourself as a steward, and give her a brief introduct ion to AUCE and the 
contract - she has been sent a copy of "AUCE in a Nutshell II and a copy of 
the collective agreement. Her office number is 228-5225. Thark you for your 
assistance . 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co~ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


